
Together, leading by example

Wainwright Elementary School Council Meeting

Monday, Sept 20, 2021

Principal’s Report

1. Staffing – Mrs. Pospolita, Mrs. Doyle retired, Mrs. Goodwin 0.5 temporary fte position came to
an end, and Ms. Torpe resigned to pursue another opportunity.
- Returning to WES Mr. Pullen, Ms. Stachura/Raasok and Mrs. Ballas and a new gr 4 position to

be determined.

2. Enrolment/Budget – 355 students in all including our 40 ECS
Other grades are: gr.1 – 66, gr.2 – 60, gr.3 – 45, gr.4 – 59, gr. 5 – 46, and gr.6 – 39

3. Budget – following new model where budget is determined in the spring, and not with Sept 30
numbers.

4. Student Activities – Great start up!
- Cross Country running club Sept 16
- Picture days - Sept 21, 23
- School bus Safety - Sept 27 & 28
- Terry Fox run - Sept 29
- Orange Shirt Day/Truth and Reconciliation student day – Sept 30
- Milk sales are up and going
- Breakfast Program – healthy snacks have been purchased and looking to get started in October

5. Supervision – Staggered recesses and lunches – grade specific (cohort entrances & play areas
with cohort supervisors)

Welcome everyone to our School Council and thank you for your support. We are looking forward to a
fantastic, different year, here at WES.




